

Cindrich Elementary

13455 90th Avenue, Surrey, BC V3V 8A2 Telephone: (604) 590-3211 * Fax: (604) 590-3354 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cindrich

Cindrich Elementary 25th Anniversary You Are Invited!



Official Opening June 9, 1994

Celebration Day Tuesday, May 28, 2019

Open House Tuesday, May 28, 2019

3:00 - 4:30 pm @ Cindrich Elementary

If you are a previous Cindrich student, parent, staff member or administrator, you are invited to our 25th Anniversary Celebration. Please join us for the open house and connect with students, parents, colleagues and friends. We will have a photo booth to capture a few memories as well we will be selling t-shirts for \$10.

You are a special part of Cindrich Elementary

No RSVP required!

If you know of any retired staff, previous students or parents, please feel free to let them know of the celebration.

